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From: Frank Kolbmann
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL REQUEST
Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 6:13:05 PM

I am formally requesting inspection of (not photocopies of) any Erie County Water Authority
Authority customers lawsuit against Erie County Water Authority in 2022 through 2023
pertaining to private residence inspection of plumbing. Thank you. 

Frank Kolbmann
64 Park Street
Holland, NY 14080
716-997-1873

Signed 
Frank Kolbmann 
11-1-2023
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